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Route 383 
Detour Alert 
Starts Monday, April 28, 2025  
 
Due to construction on the 127th Street bridge across 
the Cal-Sag Channel in Crestwood, Route 383 buses 
will detour in both directions as follows: 
 

Cicero Ave. ↔ Cal Sag Rd. ↔ Rivercrest Dr. 
↔ Cicero (regular route) 
 
Buses will not serve 127th west of Cicero or Cal Sag 
Road west of Rivercrest Drive during construction.  
 
Buses will detour until construction is complete, 
expected in Spring 2026. 
 

 

 

 


